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From:

Sent: 09 April 2017 17:11

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Subject: Fwd: Melton neighbour plan

 

Subject: Melton neighbour plan 

We have just received a letter telling us about future plans for the Carter/Warburgh proposal 

site(CWPS). To say that we are furious is putting it mildly, to think that OUR parish council 

has given the go ahead to build houses etc on GREENFIELD land is unbelievable! 

Tell me, where is all the traffic going? Station Road/ Wilford Bridge Road is already a 

nightmare - which you, our parish council STILL has not done anything to ease! 

Colour blind people sometimes have a problem telling the difference between brown and 

green, but on paper, surely you can read what it says on plans?  

We have enough problems in this area with traffic, and what with Woods Lane and 

Yarmouth Road developments going ahead - yes, Yarmouth Road will eventually be 

approved - you haven't the foresight to see what's going to happen! But then maybe none of 

you live in this area? 

I've read this letter we received again and again and still can't believe MPC could be so short-

sighted! 

Yours disgustedly 

S. Sawyer 
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